

Dear Plymouth Parents,

We know that many of you miss our HOT LUNCH PROGRAM and we wanted to be able to reintroduce this opportunity for our families. We completely understand how busy life can be and the pressure it takes off of us not having to pack lunch every day.

We've researched and found a HOT LUNCH PROGRAM that we believe you're going to love. The name of the company is called Schooleatery. They offer a good variety of food choices from salads, fruit, to entrees. We will launch this program on October 6th and for now will offer it every Tuesday, Thursday and Friday. Once our elementary students are back on campus, we look to offer hot lunch again daily.

Schooleatery follows the guidelines that meet the COVID-19 and CDC recommendations. This was a huge factor in our choosing this company. Please take a look online at their website https://schooleatery.ahotlunch.com/login and plan to order some delicious meals for next week.

Please see the attached information explaining how to order, pay, and our school code which is needed for ordering.

If you have any questions, please give us a call here in the school office at (562) 695-0745. We are here to serve you.

BON APPETIT!!



Dear Parents, Students and Staff,

We are happy to welcome PLYMOUTH CHRISTIAN SCHOOL to School Eatery's hot lunch program. The menu will be available this week. Please head to our ordering platform to register your student and their new grade for this year.

Please note that School Eatery will be offering a CONTACTLESS delivery for school lunches this year and continue to follow the CDC recommendations and guidelines for all meal deliveries.

Please log in at https://schooleatery.ahotlunch.com/login and sign up if you are a new family, or sign in as a returning family. After you activate your account, you will need a school code to add your children. Your school code for the new software is PCS (all caps).

To download our app (available on Apple iPhones), please search ahotlunch and enter **schooleatery** (all lowercase and no spaces).



Once logged in, if you have any questions or need assistance, click on the Software Support option on the bottom left of your navigation panel or contact us by clicking the link to Chat with us.

We look forward to serving you this school year.

Regards,

SCHOOL EATERY

EMAIL: schooleatery@yahoo.com